
 

 

9lh July 2021

Dear Sirs

Licence Application - Licence for adult gaming centre premises - 574 high Road

We run a business a short distance from the site and object strongly to the application.

I am worried that this project will attract more people into the street who would misbehave and cause 

crime and create disorder. Traders have plenty of experience of the after effects of overnight disorder 

on the street.

This is already happening in the street. Disorder occurs and people behave badly putting off regular 

shoppers. Don’t make things worse by allowing this.

Yours

Regulatory Services (Licensing). 

Brent Council,

Brent Civic Centre,

Engineers Way,

Wembley,

HA9 OFJ

Received

1 3 JUL 2021

DIGITAL POSTROOM 
__________15



We authorise Knights solicitors of Two St Peter's Square, Manchester M2 3AA to represent us in 

objecting to the application for a Gambling Act licence by Chongie Entertainment Ltd at 574 High 

Road Wembley.

We acknowledge that we will not be responsible for that firms fees or any other costs arising.

Name

Address


